
Statement  by  the  High
Representative,  Mr.  Carl
Bildt
I  warmly  welcome  this  morning’s  decisions  by  the  Joint
Presidency on the nomination of Dr Haris Silajdzic and Mr Boro
Bosic  as  Co-Chairmen  of  the  Council  of  Ministers,  and  I
congratulate the members of the Presidency on reaching this
important agreement. This is an important step forward for
Bosnia.
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